
Janet T. Mills 

GOVERNOR 

 

S T A T E  O F  M A I NE  

M A I N E  L A B O R  R E L AT I O N S  B O A R D  

9 0  S T A T E  H O U S E  S T A T I O N  

A U G U S T A ,  M A I N E   0 4 3 3 3 - 0 0 5 4  

( 2 0 7 )  2 8 7 - 2 0 1 5  

W W W . M A I N E . G O V / M L R B  

 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

 

On August 26, 2024, at 9:00 a.m., a Hearing Examiner for the Maine Labor Relations Board will 

conduct a hearing involving the State of Maine and Maine State Troopers Association.  The 

purpose of the hearing is to address the Maine State Trooper Association’s objections to a unit 

clarification petition filed by the State of Maine involving the position of State Police Investigator. In 

particular: 

 

• Whether a sufficient change in circumstances exists that would warrant a unit clarification to 

include the State Police Investigator position in the existing State Police Unit, and 

 

• Whether clarification is not warranted because the State of Maine could have, but did not, 

raise the proposed inclusion of the State Police Investigator position in the State Police Unit 

during the parties’ successor contract negotiations.  

 

The hearing will be conducted at the following location: 

 

Maine Labor Relations Board 

19 Elkins Lane, Second Floor 

Augusta Maine 
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